Curriculum Committee Chair's Report 4/18/2024
Dear Colleagues,

We bring to the faculty three new course proposals for 2025. Please refer to CC resolution
23/24-13 in the consent agenda for each of these:

e ENVST 204: Sustainable Development in Costa Rica

e HIST 248: Digital Storytelling: Podcasting

e REL 215: Gender and Judaism

The Committee devoted the majority of our time considering changes to the calendar guidelines
as proposed by the Calendar Committee. We would like to thank our hard-working colleagues for
the months that they spent studying the issues and the 30 groups throughout the College from
which they got feedback. The calendar impacts every aspect of the College, and it is critical that
we take great care to assess the benefits and challenges of every proposal. Every change we
make has implications beyond classes, including co-curriculars and facilities.

At the April faculty meeting, we will be presenting these proposals and soliciting feedback from
the faculty at tables and on an online survey. You can view the proposals and the survey results
from earlier in the semester here:

e Fall
e Spring
e Survey Results

Please don’t hesitate to contact the committee chair with suggestions or questions.

Justin Merritt (merritt@stolaf.edu)
2023-24 Curriculum Committee Chair


https://docs.google.com/document/d/18VOGD-i4ouYGJX7ALalIvSv2ktNhB2Vvu9grFSK_t3U/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vFna_G5kVtVLQSL0wv54TW1BEPTf1GK3egrLaHNkmYg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1maLKRxyNgUJHW8gTtdyL9knRP-CyUds16lhhyFUihqA/edit

